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Safety Committee Minutes  

March 6th, 2024 
 
 
Meeting called to order: 1800 
 
Members in attendance: I. Peterson, K. Smith, R. Parvin, R. Dandeneau, K. Veit. 
 
Old Business: We developed and implemented a system to track inspection of SCBA cylinders during 

the filling process. This system has been deployed and an email has been sent out to 
inform and educate district members; evaluation will be ongoing. 

 
Work is ongoing to develop members of the districts Safety Committee. To date Ron 
Parvin, Ray Dandeneau and James Rucks have committed. Staff member Ian Peterson 
has expressed interest  

 
                                Committee member Parvin suggested that we pursue additional district training  

for EV vehicles. We will be seeking additional educational/ drill ideas. Lt Brown is working 
on options for training. 

 
New Business:       The district will be having a OHSA compliance inspection tomorrow. The committee will 

be updated at the next meeting. 
     
   Wildland PPE inspections: QR codes have been posted in the bays at all stations. 
 

Development of the Safety Committee; The committee now consists of members; R. 
Parvin, R. Dandeneau, K. Veit, I. Peterson, K. Smith and K. Veit. New members are still 
welcome. Training will be delivered via Target Solutions. Committee member Parvin 
suggested the committee hold meetings on a rotating schedule and conduct station 
inspections and monthly fire extinguisher checks. The committee agrees, schedule to be 
developed 
 

Open Discussion:         
 
Peterson: SCBA cylinder hydro testing will start 3/7/2024. This includes cylinders for the packs and filling station.  
Dandeneau: Inquired about the status of the districts Narcan order, he will fallow up with the EMS coordinator. 
 
 Injury Reports: None  
Accident Reports: None  
Exposure Reports: None 
Next meeting will be held April 3rd 
Meeting adjourned at 1836 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
KKeith Veit       
Secretary - Chairman 
 


